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In towns and cities throughout our state, the scourge of heroin and opioid addiction is spreading among our

communities, taking young lives, and destroying once promising futures.

That's why I am pleased to report that the State Senate is taking action by passing critical legislation to protect

our communities and families from these destructive and deadly drugs.

The legislation we passed enhances treatment options, strengthens law enforcement's ability to take drug

dealers off the streets, and increases education about the dangers of heroin and opioid abuse. 

Click here for more information on this legislation.

http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/wf/click?upn=Fi0iuJ8S6xIdCtPNONGZ8pw0yNeAc7eZLjVgYlVBjB1EPwHEzud4GpYsGISFSpZMaYVa9KULKBdHCcpP1I7Re83lVDY3ho6tMdIH3YQHrCVHPdcL6nX1nms4za-2Fihk3e9tQmlAqljUYPe7rVJENH8w-3D-3D_AygCElbN-2B7sYt9ZXhw4X9RG3osC4xAlDL5sZHkYnNthRXx-2FwzEqOwyXmcpfWUS-2BXoumShr4v8bcqOsh91xHTYa53n-2F7hP6GRPdWfxPXRCVZ5lzBfJzDZ5xFqeuGUIEV8drA-2F4ag3orWNJla-2FYU-2BzKLa2rbE-2BsTn2IWaIA39j2dpMWMzo543bONOvFdOIdUCAbjBYLRWR5ZFBVRdaeU4lVyX-2ByJkdtlRGB308RVCtlQp944AVx-2Fzvj-2Bo4IB9POYw481MU2lfrVJBj4jf0gW50l4NSCRnfvSGG-2BAMZ4EpNHS4FNeeVgwZTfGbj9O27v1-2BVXaqL-2FrokX-2BWSxRcvyKkJaRAkDVa9zr9vCgvbeQ9GEoJnmUr9nwpVrM7QYRYmleemHhV25vVBlqdqU3bufPB54GbecSfc2Gwpz0tZHCPErEwL-2Bt7kpCulOyIzzFQeOXCVe2h4cB9CQxKQIlZ77pgEmqaVWUvLV10uoW5uYkaKmGk-3D


This week's action follows the successful forum on heroin and opioid addiction that I hosted with the Seneca

Nation of Indians. Dozens of experts, parents, recovering addicts, law enforcement personnel, and other

concerned New Yorkers affected by addiction came together to offer their perspectives and voice their

concerns. The groundbreaking  legislation passed this week was born of their testimonies and

recommendations.

Now that this legislation has successfully passed the State Senate, I will be working in a bipartisan way to

ensure these crucial recommendations are enacted into law. 

By working together, I am confident we can save lives and help prevent future tragedies from occurring.

Warmest regards,

Senator Cathy Young

57th District

http://email.sts.nysenate.gov/wf/click?upn=HDtiAvgwdquSzyCdaLcjPlnL2x0X3ls-2F7QPYtnV6s-2BfzWQgWUQSpY13HYmoAXJ1tIvD8cIncnscOv71waUUqoA-3D-3D_AygCElbN-2B7sYt9ZXhw4X9RG3osC4xAlDL5sZHkYnNthRXx-2FwzEqOwyXmcpfWUS-2BXoumShr4v8bcqOsh91xHTYa53n-2F7hP6GRPdWfxPXRCVZ5lzBfJzDZ5xFqeuGUIEV8drA-2F4ag3orWNJla-2FYU-2BzKLa2rbE-2BsTn2IWaIA39j2dpMWMzo543bONOvFdOIdUCAbjBYLRWR5ZFBVRdaeU4lVyX-2ByJkdtlRGB308RVCtlQp944AVx-2Fzvj-2Bo4IB9POYw481MU2lfrVJBj4jf0gW50l-2Fzk7zD2pFfwd-2BXnZMJZqFHbX-2FfsTTp1cGwdiZvzSoV31LNcdPZfAsdoaU3KlLlD7B7SO9N8o9dLOYnOAowPqwsWdddPru7tx5Cw4bQpClVwXbfdieF2uO36LnT7ZCZKM5qs83hSZc7Sk2rt7IFnfSlP-2FiRjrNqCWy-2FtdR-2BXxcB7KEXSOe-2FurqCHdIS-2BlTDgWoVjCH9xEbwhlpvhVx8TzNU-3D

